3907 Rosemead Blvd. Rosemead, CA 91770 Phone: 626-312-2900

Fax: 626-312-2906

SCHOOL SCHOOL STATE OF THE STAT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Nancy Armenta Diane Benitez Ronald Esquivel Veronica Peña John Quintanilla

ALEJANDRO RUVALCABA, Ph.D., Superintendent

November 13, 2023

Dear Rosemead School District Community,

As we approach the upcoming holiday, I want to take a moment to extend my warmest wishes to each and every one of you for a wonderful Thanksgiving break. This is a time for us to come together with family and friends, to reflect on the blessings in our lives, and to express our appreciation for the support and community that surrounds us.

In the spirit of Thanksgiving, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to the entire Rosemead School District community. Your unwavering support of our schools and school district is inspiring. It is your commitment to education and the well-being of our students that makes our district so special. Your dedication, whether you are a parent, student, teacher, staff member, or community member, is the foundation upon which our educational community thrives.

I want to thank our exceptional educators who tirelessly devote themselves to nurturing the minds and spirits of our students. Your passion for teaching, your innovative approaches, and your genuine care for the well-being of each child are at the heart of our district's success.

To our students, I want to acknowledge your hard work, determination, and the endless potential that you bring to our schools. You are the reason we strive to provide the best education possible, and your enthusiasm for learning is an inspiration to us all.

I also want to express my gratitude to the parents and guardians who play a vital role in their children's education. Your involvement, support, and partnership with our schools make a significant difference in the growth and development of our students.

As we gather with family and friends, let us be thankful not only for the delicious food and warm company but also for the opportunities, growth, and achievements that our schools have provided to our children. Together, we have much to be proud of, and together, we will continue to shape the future of our district for the better.

Wishing you all a joyful and peaceful Thanksgiving. May this break be a time of rest, reflection, and rejuvenation as we prepare to return to our shared mission of providing an exceptional education to the students of the Rosemead School District.

With warmest wishes and deepest gratitude,

Alejandro Ruvalcaba, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools